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Dr. G. A. Goshgarian 
Round Lake Clinic 
Round Lake, Illinois 

Dear Dr. Goshgarian: 

January 20, 1976 

We greatly appreciate your rene;.,al of. your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift 
of $100 for that purpose . 

Our Receipt No. 22797 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

~incerely, 

St~phen Kambourian 
Exec~tive Director 


